
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
24th May 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

F24 Event at Lotus Test Track 
 

I write with details of the F24 event at the Lotus Test Track on Saturday 8th June.  
Minibus transport will be provided from school, leaving promptly from the main drive at 
8.15am. We expect to return at 5.15pm, but will take contact details and endeavour to let 
you know if this changes. I will have a school phone, 07810 326379, on the day should 
you need to contact me in an emergency.  
 
School will provide a packed lunch and snacks. If they wish, pupils may bring pocket 
money to buy extra refreshments at the event. They will need a named water bottle and 
bottle of sun cream to apply as needed. 
 
Pupils who are driving will be lent racing overalls. We will provide helmets and gloves; 
pupils may bring their own but anything they bring will be their own responsibility. Non-
drivers should wear TCH polo shirt, TCH hoodie or games top, jeans and trainers.  
 
Pupils may not bring phones or any other electronic devices. 
 
You are welcome to attend to see the team in action. Event details (including directions) 
can be found at;  https://www.greenpower.co.uk/events/norfolk-lotus-heat . 
Town Close will compete in the 12.15pm – 1.45pm and 3.00pm – 4.30pm races. 
 
There is catering at the venue, but not seating. Anyone attending might want to bring a 
chair and can bring their own refreshments. On the day, live lap data from the cars is 
streamed at http://www.bbk-online.net/gpt/ if you want to follow the team. 
   
Should you have any queries please contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Buck 
mbuck@townclose.com  
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